
Hyde War Memorial Hall ‘Art Space’ welcomes …. 
 
Dr Phil Downes, local resident, amateur painter and GP. 
 
Dr Downes is presenting a selection of watercolour scenes from the New Forest - all painted 
“en plein air”. 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
Dr Downes’s work will be on display until Tuesday 2nd July, 2024. 
 
 
 
Whether you are an enthusias>c beginner or an experienced professional ar>st, if you would 
like your work to be on show to the many users of the Hall as they come and go, we’d love to 
hear from you.  
 
Please contact Steve King via blue355@hotmail.co.uk to discuss further or to learn more. 
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